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Monday              

 17 July   
Tuesday         

18 July 

Wednesday      

19 July 
Thursday        

20 July 
Friday               

21 July 

After School Activity 
Forest School 

Reception and Years 1—2 

After School Activity 
Netball 

Years 3—6 

After School Activity 
Hockey 

Years 3—6 

After School Activity 
Tennis Club 

Years 1-2 

End of Term 
School finishes at 1:00pm 

PROMPT!   
Please ensure ‘Leaving 

Early  
Permissions’ are granted on 

Arbor!  
 

No After School Clubs will 
be  

available on this day 

 
Year 6 Production to Parents 

6:00pm—7:30pm   

After School Activity 
Chess Club 
Year 3—6  

Year 2 Royal Afternoon 
Pupils only and within school 

hours 

  
Year 6 Production to Parents 

9:30am—11:00am  

Year 6 Knighthood Banquet 
Pupils only 

7:00pm—10:00pm  

    
Moving up day and reports to go 

home  

 

 

 

 

 Please ensure children return their library/curriculum books before the end of term. 

 The lost property box is getting rather full. We endeavour to return named items, but so many items aren’t named!  Please 

check the box before the end of term as any unclaimed items will be disposed of during the summer holidays.  

 

 Please be advised that the new playground equipment is not to be used outside of school hours.  

 If you have a child in years 3-6 who ordinarily has consent to leave the classroom on their own on Fridays, we need a further 

consent to be completed on Arbor. The consent is called: Permission to leave the classroom at earlier time of 1:00pm on the 

last day of the Summer Term - 21st July 2023. We will not allow the child to leave unless we have this consent. 

 The Booking System on SCOpay for After School Club and Breakfast Club is now available for bookings in the next academic 

year. 

 After School Clubs for September are now open for booking—see page 4 

 

 

END OF TERM REMINDERS 



 

KEY DATES 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

 

Circus—4th October 2023 (6:00pm—8:00pm)  

 

 

YEAR 2 
 

Royal Afternoon—20th July 2023 
 
 

YEAR 6 
 

Year 6 Production to parents — 18th July at 6:00pm 
Year 6 Production to parents—19th July at 9:30am 

Year 6 Knighthood Banquet—20th July 7:00pm—10:00pm  

 

This half term in Jigsaw we are thinking about  

the Jigsaw piece which is:  

“Changing Me“ 

This week we will be celebrating those who:  
 

Are looking forward to change. 
 

 

 

Good news for families and children! 

We are pleased to advise you will now be able to log in without entering your email address and 
password every time. You need to open up your Arbor app, enter e-mail address and password 
once more, tick remember password, and you will be logged in. Please then close the app down 
and restart the Arbor app, and it will prompt you to allow fingerprint or face ID. Alternatively, 
you can do this manually by going into ‘settings’ on your phone, find the Arbor App, then switch 
on Face ID. If this does not work you may need to update the Arbor app via the app store on 
your mobile phone. 
 
Our second piece of good news is that with the launch of our new website the links for  
Accelerated Reader and MyMaths are now working again. You will find these links in the very 
top right-hand corner of the home page. 



Crystal % Amethyst % 

Pearl % Jasper % 

Amber % Emerald  

Onyx 

% 

% Jade % 

Opal % Sapphire % 

Topaz % Obsidian % 

Diamond % Ruby % 

Garnet % Tiger’s eye % 
 

Crystal 96.0% Amethyst 97.0% 

Pearl 96.3% Jasper 96.0% 

Amber 82.0% Emerald  

Onyx 

98.0% 

97.0% Jade 95.0% 

Opal 95.3% Sapphire 99.0% 

Topaz 97.0% Obsidian 98.5% 

Diamond 96.0% Ruby 97.5% 

Garnet 99.0% Tiger’s eye 96.7% 
 

TOTAL: 95.7% 

 

 

 

A very popular 

contemporary composer. 

John William’s work is legendary.  

How many different film franchises  

can you name that he  

has composed for?  

COMPOSER OF THE WEEK 

Please be advised that from 1st September 

2023, a school lunch will be increasing to 

£2.45.  

 

Please see attached flyer for full menu up 

until Christmas. Please ensure you book a 

lunch by midnight the day before.  

Thank you!  

SCHOOL LUNCHES FROM  

SEPTEMBER 2023 



 

 FOR YOUR INFO 

Please see information for clubs starting in September 2023.   

This week, due to the new website launching, we cannot provide links 

within the newsletter—instead we have saved these as attachments.  

Open the relevant attachment and click on the links provided to book  

external clubs.  Use SCOPAY to  

reserve your place for Whiteknights led clubs.   

 

Ready to book now!  



Last Friday, Year 3 enjoyed an excellent day filled 

with Egyptian-themed activities. We made  

macaroni necklaces, played ancient games,  

completed a relay race and even made our own 

cartouches! For a fun challenge, we completed 

some Egyptian maths tasks, and even wrote an 

acrostic poem all about Egypt. 

Throughout the day we admired each other’s 

costumes and consolidated our learning about 

the Egyptians and their way of life.  

YEAR 3 EGYPTIAN DAY  



 

 

Congratulations 

Hasya, in Year 3, achieved her Grade 6 
in swimming.   
 
Her Swim Tutor Becky stated:  
 
"Hasya did exceptionally well to  
secure her Grade 6 in a very short 
timespan. I applaud her for her  
dedication towards swimming and 
not missing her lessons despite it  
being the same day as the year 3 
school swim". 
 
Well done Hasya!  

Aditya, in Year 3, won the “Player of the Tournament” award at Laurel Park FC for the exceptional season 
he had!  He also won the ‘player of the match award’ in the 2022-23 season in East Berks Football League.  

Aditya played a year above his age group in the U9 team!  

Well done Aditya!  



 

 FOR YOUR INFO 

We are looking for a new admin assistant to start in the 

new academic year! 

 

 Please follow the link below to view an information pack 

with more information or contact the school office.  

Work With Us - Whiteknights Primary School  

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/about-us/work-with-us/


 

 



 

CLICK HERE  

TO VISIT OUR  

UNIFORM SHOP NOW 

Uniform can be bought either through Brigade or our very own Pre-Loved Uniform Shop.  

 

Please click on link below to see their ebrochure. 

https://www.thewebsitehosters.co.uk/brigade-2022-ebrochure  

 

Please click on picture to take you to their website: 

 

Please click on picture to take you to the website and 

the flag below to view: 

‘How to order on-line’ video 

BRIGADE CLOTHING 

PARENT DIRECT DEADLINE: 22ND JULY 2023 AT THE 
LATEST 

DON’T DELAY – ORDER NOW TO ALLOW TIME TO TRY 

THE UNIFORM BEFORE SEPTEMBER  

Please click on the link below to 

view a video of what you are likely 

to see: 

 

happyscircus.co.uk/wp-content/

uploads/2021/07/HC-2021-

Promotional-Video.mp4  

We will be collecting items for the second-had uniform shop on Monday 17th July. We are  

particularly looking for logo items including jumpers, cardigans, PE tops as well as ties. Please 

had clean, bagged items into the school office.  

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/26
https://www.thewebsitehosters.co.uk/brigade-2022-ebrochure
https://www.brigade.uk.com/
https://www.brigade.uk.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ez62p1T9gi0
https://www.happyscircus.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/HC-2021-Promotional-Video.mp4
https://www.happyscircus.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/HC-2021-Promotional-Video.mp4
https://www.happyscircus.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/HC-2021-Promotional-Video.mp4

